
ONLINE GIVING MADE EASY! 
 

Scan the QR Code to make a contribution with a Smart-

phone.  You can also visit our website 

(www.sugarcreek.org) to have your offering debited auto-

matically from your checking, savings, credit or debit card.  You can set 

up automatic payments, or do a one-time donation, the choice is yours! 

OUR STAFF 

Paul Dinges ....................................................................................... Pastor 

Mike Barnard .................. Director of Traditional & Contemporary Music 

Sheila Wilson ..................................................................... Office Manager  

Sherry Harrison.......................................................... Nursery Coordinator 

Demi Dixon ................................................................... Nursery Attendant 

Walt Burnett ............................................................................... Custodian 

SUNDAY MORNING AT SUGAR CREEK  
 

Traditional Service .......................................................................... 8:15am 

Cookie, Coffee & Conversation...................................................... 9:15am 

Traditional Service .......................................................................... 9:45am 

Sunday School (all ages)  ................................................................ 9:45am 

Cookie, Coffee & Conversation.................................................... 10:35am 

Contemporary Service  .................................................................. 11:00am 

WONDERFUL WEDNESDAYS  
We’re on Summer Break!  See you in September! 

Monday—Thursday 9AM—2PM, and by appointment 

Fridays are Pastor Paul’s Sabbath 

217.697.4652/pdinges@sugarcreek.org 

CHURCH OFFICE INFORMATION 

Monday—Thursday 9AM—3:30PM Friday 9AM—12PM 

217.483.2270/www.sugarcreek.org/office@sugarcreek.org 

Twitter: @SugarCreekChrch  Facebook—Sugar Creek 

Sunday, July 30, 2017 

Pastor Paul Dinges 

Our Vision:   
Sharing Our Joy in Christ Jesus by Reaching Out to Show God's Love. 

“Good Pain Brings Good Gain”  
Romans 8:12-25  



On Sunday, August 20 our children 

and youth will move up to their new 

classes.  If you have questions about 

which grades promote, just ask any of 

our Sunday school teachers! 

Mondays at 10 AM 

Chair Yoga emphasizes on breathing, mild 

stretching and relaxation.  The cost is $10 a 

session, and you pay when you come.  Open to 

everyone! 

Join us at Edgar’s Coffee House (95 

Plummer Blvd, Chatham) on Tuesday, 

August 1 at 7 AM for this small group 

opportunity. 

Caregiving Team meeting this Monday, July 31 at 6:30 PM 

The Church Picnic will be held at Center Park 

(across from the Zoo on East Lake Shore Dr.,        

areas 2-4) on Sunday, August 27 at 12:30 PM.  

Fried chicken, drinks and  table service provided.  

Bring a side dish and/or a dessert to share.  

23rd Annual Fried Chicken Dinner 

Saturday, September 9, 2017 

Serving from 4pm—8pm 
 

Mark your calendar and plan now  

to help with the dinner! 

“Though our feelings come and go,  

God’s love for us does not.” 

Tuesday, August 1 at 2:00 PM 

Sugar Creek United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall  
 

Thursday, August 3 at 6:30 PM 

Home of Jeff & Robyn McDonald 

82 Covered Bridge Acres, Glenarm  
 

Thursday, August 10 at 6:30 PM 

Home of Don & Reta Jones 

18 Maplehurst Dr., Rochester 
 

Listening Sessions are limited to 10-12 people per session.   

Have you signed up for one of the 

“Listening Sessions”?  We have three      

opportunities available: 

These sessions provide a safe and casual opportunity to share the 

history and future, joys and concerns, struggles and successes, 

dreams and desires of our church; giving Pastor Paul a valuable        

opportunity to listen to what is on our hearts and minds. 
 

Sign up TODAY in the Fellowship Hall! 

Questions?  Contact the Church Office  

office@sugarcreek.org/217.697.4643 

The Church has to replace the heating/cooling 

unit in the Sanctuary, which has thankfully 

lasted us over twenty years.  Unfortunately, the 

unit we have is a discontinued model, so parts 

are obsolete. To make a donation towards the 

purchase of a new unit, please make checks 

payable to Sugar Creek with “Sanctuary unit” in 

the memo section of your check.  The cost is a little over $16,000 

(including installation). 


